
St Thomas’s Almshouses  
 

Regular Events  
 
 

MONDAY: Coffee Morning from 10am  

 
 
 

TUESDAY: Coffee Morning from 10am  
   Exercise Class 10-11am  
 
 

WEDNESDAY: Coffee Morning from 10am  
   Bingo 5.30-8.00pm 
 
 

THURSDAY:  Coffee Morning from 10am  
   Knitter and Natter from 1.30pm 
 
FRIDAY:  Coffee Morning from 10am 
   Bingo 5.30-8.00pm  
1st Friday of every month—The Sweet Man, from 9.30am 

 

SATURDAY: Coffee Morning from 10am   

    

Won’t it be  
lovely when  

these can all re- 
start! 

 
Getting in touch  
 
 
WARDEN 
 
Sharon: 01474 534385  
The warden is on duty from 8am to 6pm every day.  Outside of these times, 
Centra will help with emergency calls.  
  

CLERK TO THE TRUSTEES  
 
Emma Pannell:  07912 036258  
Email:  clerk@pinnocks.org.uk 

        

What’s My 

Name? 
December 2020

 

We’re planning on issuing a residents’ 
newsletter every few months, but we 
need a name for it.  
Can you help?  
 
Do you have any  ideas for a name?  

Send them  
by 15th January 2021 to Emma at  

19 Old Road West, DA11 0LH,          
or send  an email:  

clerk@pinnocks.org.uk 
 
    

And if you have any ideas for  
articles for future editions, 

please let Emma know.  
 
 
The Warden, Deputy  Warden, Staff and Trustees would like 
to wish you all a peaceful Christmas, and  a happy new year.   
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As I write, we’ve come out of the 
2nd country-wide lockdown, and 
have entered new restrictions due 
to this dreadful virus.  The Trus-
tees, Wardens and all the staff 
thank you for everything you are 
doing to keep yourselves and oth-
ers safe during this 
difficult time. With 
news of a vaccine, 
let’s hope there’s a 
glimmer of light at 
the end of this long 
tunnel.  

 
Looking after 

yourselves and 

each other. 

 
 
The Lodge  

We’re all looking forward to being able to 
re-open the lodge  when it’s safe to do so.  

Hopefully, eventually we can cele-
brate with a bit of a do to make up 
for what's been missed this year.  

 

 
 

The William Pinn Trust 

(charity number 287772)  
In with this newsletter should be a 
leaflet with details of grants of up 
to £100 available from this lo-
cal charity.  Anyone can apply.  
See Sharon for a spare leaflet 
if you wish., or the  HSBC 
bank in town should have some. 
 
 
Keeping Up to Date   
Please take a moment to let the 
warden know if any of your per-
sonal details or emergency contacts 
have changed, so that 
we can help to keep 
you safe.  

 
 

Current News and Looking ahead  

Santa’s back 

 

Please don’t park in 
the restricted areas.  

Emergency Access re-
quired at all times.  
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